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2020 Bill Sturm Memorial Tournament 
Background Information  Baseball Tournament 
 

 

When July 1-5-2020 

Where Oaklandon Youth Organization | Veterans Memorial Park 
P.O. Box 36037  | Indianapolis, Indiana  46236 
Street Location: 12150 E. 62nd Street, Indianapolis 
 

Baseball Divisions 8U, 10U, 12U:   Rec All-Star Teams only   
14U:   Rec All-Star Teams and B/C Travel Teams 
16U, 18U: Travel Teams or HS Summer Teams 
 

Game Schedule Four (4)-game minimum | No gate fees or sanctioning fees   

Cost 8U | $275  10U-12U | $300  14U-18U | $350  
$25 discount per teams for leagues who bring two (2) teams 
$50 discount per teams for leagues who bring three (3) or more teams 
 

Website https://oyoball.org/bill-sturm-memorial-tournament 

Refund Policy In the event a four-game minimum is not played due to weather cancellations, then refunds 
would be issued as follows: 

 3 games played | no refund issued 

 2 games played | $50 refund 

 1 game played | $100 refund 

 No games played | $150 refund 
All payments will be mailed with 14 days from the conclusion of the tournament to the 
contact provided on team registration form. 
 

Tournament 
Background 

Started in 1996, a portion of the proceeds from this tournament help fund OYO’s annual 
scholarship program, which allows more than 50 children to play baseball or softball at OYO 
every year.   Bill Sturm long believed all children should be able to play youth baseball or 
softball regardless of their financial status.   

Registering Your Team 

Online Registration All team registrations must be completed online at www.oyoball.org.  
 

Payment 
 

Credit card payments may be made at time of registration. If credit card payment is not an 
option, then check payment may be mailed to (and payable to OYO): 

OYO  
ATTN:  Bill Sturm Memorial Tournament 
P.O. Box 36037  
Indianapolis, Indiana 46236 

Please Note… Your team is guaranteed a spot in the tournament only when payment has been received. 
In addition, the Tournament Director reserves the right to evaluate the eligibility of players 
and teams for valid participation. 

 


